

Longview Independent School District 1301 East Young P. O. Box 3268 Longview, Texas 75606 903-381-2200

Greetings Member Districts of Longview Regional Day School for the Deaf Shared Service Arrangement.

Our Longview Regional Day School Program for the Deaf Shared Service Agreement (SSA)

has not been reviewed and updated since 2017, despite the laws relating to SSA's changing in 2019.

Accordingly, we took on the task of updating the SSA to come in line with statutory perimeters as well as making modifications to the funding structure. This was necessary to ensure that we are able to continue to provide quality services to our students through the Longview Regional Day School program. We have attached a proposed copy of the updated SSA, as well as new Operating Procedures for your review.

In order to execute the new agreement, each district will need to present the document to their Board of Trustees for approval and subsequent signature by the Board President.

We know with 39 member districts, this will take some time. We are hopeful that we can have the new agreement fully executed and in place prior to the next school year.

If you have questions or concerns, please let us know. Otherwise, please forward me the signed copy of the agreement as your boards approve.

Sincerely,

Laura Lott. Director

Longview Regional Day School Program for the Deaf

llott a lisd.org

903-381-2261